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From Little Langdale ford to High Hall Garth – 

U5003 
 

When you walk from Little Langdale ford towards the Tilberthwaite track you 

pass two old farm houses that belong to the NT, Low Hall Garth and High 

Hall Garth. They are part of Beatrix Potter’s legacy and now function as 

climbing huts. The track between them, enclosed by walls on both sides, is 

so narrow that 4x4s can’t use it. Which doesn’t meant they don’t try.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This photo was taken in 2021, but the recklessness continues: below you 

can see the damage recently caused to one of the walls, themselves a 

valuable piece of heritage: 
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That this track should still be open to motor vehicles is difficult to believe. 

It’s unsafe for walkers and cyclists and puts the fabric of the track at risk.  

 

High time for a TRO, banning recreational motor vehicles. 

 


